
St. Mary’s Ukrainian Catholic Church
719 Roosevelt Ave. ● Carteret, NJ 07008 ● (732) 366-2156

Rev. Vasyl Vladyka

Sunday, August 15, 2010 ● Dormition of the Theotokos ● Tone 3
Apostle: 1 Cor 15: Verses 1-11 Phil 2:Verses5-11

Gospel: Matt 19: Verses 16-26 Luke 10: Verses 38-42 Luke 11: Verses 27-28

Mass Schedule
Saturday 08/07 5:00 PM † Wasyl Matlaga 40th Day By Family
Sunday 08/08 9:00 AM For All Our Parishoners
Monday 08/09 9:00 AM † Anna Hadyniak By Family
Tuesday 08/10 9:00 AM † Walter Dytyniak By Joanna Seniuk
Wednesday 08/11 9:00 AM † Orysia Schmanko 1 Year

Anniversary (Panahyda)
By Children

Thursday 08/12 9:00 AM † Demko Seniuk 2 Year
Anniversary (Panahyda)

By Joanna Seniuk

Friday 08/13 9:00 AM † Wasyl Matlaga By Wasichko Family
Saturday 08/14 5:00 PM † Patricia Markowitz-LaBracio

(Panahyda)
By Family

Sunday 08/15 9:00 AM For All Our Parishoners

Please remember in your prayers all those who are homebound, in care facilities or impeded
by illness. May our Lord restore them to complete health.
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The liturgy for + Anna Hadyniak scheduled for Saturday, August 14th has been rescheduled
to Monday, August 16th.

The 3rd annual Ukrainian Cultural Festival will take place at 12:00 PM Saturday, August 21,
2010 at St. Stephen Ukrainian Catholic Church in Toms River, NJ. For the festival flyer, click
here.

The 19th annual Ukrainian Folk Festival celebrating Ukraine’s independence will take place
at 12:00 PM on Sunday, August 22, 2010, at the Ukrainian American Sport Center (Tryzub) in
Horsham, PA. For festival information, click here. For directions, click here.

Ukrainian Independence Day will be celebrated at Carteret Borough Hall on Tuesday, August
24th at 11:00 AM (rain or shine) with the raising of the Ukrainian Flag.

The Parish Advisory Board will meet on Wednesday, August 25th at 7:00 PM.

Clothing Drive Fundraiser: Starting after Labor Day weekend, please drop off in our church
hall new or used clothing, hats, belts, ties, scarves, handbags, blankets, tablecloths, sheets,
pillows or soft children’s toys (stuffed animals). The pick-up date will be announced next
month.


